
Unfortunately Dr Haslam has had to take some 

extended sickness away from the surgery.  We 

wish her a speedy recovery and look forward to 

having her back as soon as possible.  We apolo-

gise to anyone who considers Dr Haslam their 

usual GP and has experienced disruption because 

of this.  We are in the process of arranging extra 

help and we are pleased to announce that Dr 

Jayakumar will be filling some of her sessions.  

Some of you may recall Dr Jayakumar as she filled 

in for Dr Haslam when she was last on maternity 

leave. 

We apologise if anyone has found it difficult to get 

a suitable appointment due to this disruption.  It 

would really help us, if when making an appoint-

ment, you consider our appointment types and 

choose the one most suitable for you.  
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Going abroad? 

Most vaccines take a 

while to work so fill in a 

travel questionnaire as 

soon as possible to 

ensure you are covered 

against the local dis-

eases. 

 

Did you Know? 

Did you know we are 

open at lunchtime and 

our reception team are 

free to take queries and 

book appointments at 

this time. 

 

Accepting new  patients 

We are accepting new 

patients so if you know 

someone who needs a 

GP then ask  at  recep-

tion for the forms.  

Signing up is easy. 

If you have any  

comments or      

queries then please 

feel free to jot them 

down and place 

them in our        

comments box.  

How do we perform? 
 

Apologies...Please bear with us! 
 


